
 

   

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: March 22, 2017 

SUBJECT:  “Football For Youth Clinic” with New England Patriots Alumni Club 

 

The Department is pleased to announce the date for our annual FREE non-contact football clinic with the New 

England Patriot Alumni Club. This year’s event will be held on Friday, May 19 at Memorial Field in Concord. 

Last year this event had over 200 children registered and the clinic will be coached by former Patriot Players 

and coaches from local High Schools. 

Interested families can register online at www.patriotsalumni.com and look for the Concord NH date. 
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